
The City of Colorado Springs Stormwater Enterprise (SWENT), in cooperation with El Paso County, is
developing a plan to improve storm drainage in the Park Vista South Neighborhood. The improvements
will address drainage and flooding issues that have historically impacted the Templeton Gap Floodway
alignment located between the western intersection of Siferd Boulevard and Date Street to Hopeful
Drive.

El Paso County has approved an agreement to annex the rights-of-way in the Park Vista South area
into the City of Colorado Springs. Transferring ownership responsibilities to the City will streamline
maintenance and flood mitigation efforts. In addition to the roadway rights-of-way, and County and City-
owned lots being annexed into the City, the remaining lots currently in the County have the option to be
annexed into the City. 

Public Information Meeting – join us to learn about the drainage project and
annexation process 
Thursday, October 19
6-7:45 p.m. (presentation with Q&A starts at 6:30 p.m.)
Lighthouse Baptist Church, 4280 Hopeful Drive, Colorado Springs, CO 80917

STAY INFORMED:
To receive project update e-newsletters, send an email to 
ParkVistaCOSInfo@gmail.com
Website: ColoradoSprings.gov/ParkVistaCOS 
Project phone (recorded messages): 719-425-8655
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City of Colorado Springs
Stormwater Enterprise
30 S. Nevada Ave., Suite 401
Colorado Springs, CO 80903


